
P E A N U T  A N D  N U T  P O L I C Y

The following important information appears in your student/parent handbook. 
We are repeating it here for your convenience:

PEANUT AND NUT POLICY

The Harker School food service staff will not serve 
peanut products of any type in any 
prepared or prepackaged foods. When 
serving other kinds of nuts, the nut 
will be visible to the consumer and 
the dish will be clearly marked at the 
point of collection.

We will not allow food containing 
peanuts or peanut by-products to be 
served at school events including class parties, club 
meetings, team gatherings, etc. The teacher or staff 
member supervising the event will be asked to make sure 
that this guideline is followed. 

Harker parents, primarily those of lower school students, 
will be notified of the extreme danger connected with 
peanut allergies and are strongly encouraged not to 
use peanut products in food they provide for their own 
children for either snacks or lunch. Although sharing food 
may be unlikely, the chance does exist and we need to be 
cognizant of that fact.
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